
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: July 2024 update 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As another school year draws to a close, I want to celebrate what we have achieved together. From new 
approaches to teaching and learning to brilliant performances and sporting wins, this year has been a 
testament to our students’ hard work, dedication, and resilience. I am also incredibly grateful for the continued 
support from our dedicated staff and families who help to make it all happen. To help you stay informed and 
support your child's journey at Wickersley, I’m pleased to share a summary of the year's highlights and key 
changes we've made. 
 
Inside and outside every lesson 
 
At times, learning at school can be difficult for students and parents to manage. We know from experience 
that students and parents like to know exactly what to do to be successful, and what they’re responsible 
for.  To help with this, in the Autumn, we created and shared a clear !"#$%&'()*+,&*-#..$--, we call it Every 
Lesson.  
 



Wickersley students shone this year whether it's hitting sixes in cricket, winning athletics events, or 
dominating on the football field, they've done Wickersley proud. I’m also thrilled to see more students taking 

/parents/uniform/

